
 

                                 16.12.2022 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

   russia continues its aggression against Ukraine. Only during the massive shelling 

on December 16, more than 60 missiles were launched on our territory. There are 

emergency power outages across the country, also there are problems with water 

and heat supply. At the same time, power system restoration continues. The 

situation is under control.  

 

   This week we finished overhaul of our press line and it has been launched. During 

the last days we started to produce at full speed. We were supplied with all the 

electricity we needed. This afternoon due to the massive shelling, we put Centravis 

production on pause in order to temporarily redirect electricity to the most critical 

infrastructure of our region. We are waiting for a complete restore of power supply 

in the Ukrainian energetic system so we can continue operate at our full potential.  

 
   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and messages. 

   Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stays in Ukraine and keeps working in 

Nikopol. 

   Recently I was on a business trip to Azerbaijan. I hope that the meetings I held 

in this country will have a positive impact on the growth of sales of our products 

in the nearest future.  

   Thanks everyone, who supports Ukraine. Glory to Ukraine! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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